
MATH & STATS
HELP SESSIONS!




Free drop-in tutoring 

for first- and second-year 

mathematics and statistics courses.



Available in room C591:
Mondays to Thursdays

4:00 – 6:00 PM



Help Sessions run Jan 23 - Apr 6, 2023
(excluding Reading week).



Service provided by the Student Success Centre and
Department of Mathematics and Computer Science.





